
 

 

                                 
     

Morley Street 

Sheffield  

S6 2PL 

 

Telephone: 0114 234 1304 

Email: 

enquiries@rivelin.sheffield.sch.uk 

Chair of Governors: Mr D Higgens 

Headteacher: Mrs H Wright 

 Assistant Headteacher: Mr J Dahlin 

 Assistant Headteacher: Mrs E Bunting 

‘Excellence for every child, every day’ 
  
    
 

 
March 2025 

Year 2 Rivelin Valley Walk 
 
Dear parents/carers,      
As part of our whole school personal development offer, we are planning a 
walk through the Rivelin valley to the park on Thursday 20th March. We will 
be focussing on our local environment. 
 
Please can children wear appropriate shoes and coats for the weather. 
 
To run this trip, we need some volunteers to help to supervise the children – 
parents, grandparents, aunties and uncle's welcome!  
 
If you think you would be able to volunteer, please fill in the form below. We 
will be setting off at 9.15am and returning to school by 11.30am at the 
latest. 
 
Many thanks 
The Year 2 team 
   
 

Year 2 Rivelin Valley walk 
 

Childs Name: ______________________________ Class:                                      
      

 I__________________________________ would like to volunteer as a parent 
helper.  
 
 
Signed:                                           Date: _____________ 
 

 


